Ward 4-1 Meeting on Monday, March 27, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. at the United Methodist Church located at 436 Washington Street

Please join Ward 4 City Councilor, Val Gilman, Interim Chief John McCarthy, and At-Large Councilor, Joe Orlando (Ward 4-1 resident) at a meeting to discuss Ward 4 AND city issues. Topics to include and are not limited to coyotes, animal and dog ordinances, private road repair, Dog town and Open Space, speeding and safety issues, signage, medical and recreational marijuana, Fuller Mixed Use Venture and any popular ward and city topics that residents want to discuss. Have questions please contact vgilman@gloucester-ma.gov

Coffee and cookies will be served. All are welcome!